It is with regret that I share information about the passing of Byron Carter.

Byron Carter
January 14, 1937-March 18, 2021

Byron was a member of both The Adelphi Community Band and The Circleville Pumpkin Show
Band for many years with each band.

The Adelphi Band members will probably remember him playing Clarinet, and The Circleville
Pumpkin Show Band members will probably remember him in the Saxophone section.

Unfortunately, a series of illnesses and injuries has kept him sidelined from both bands for several
years.

I contacted Mrs. Byron Carter on 3-21-2021 to try to confirm information about Byron’s passing.

Mrs. Carter confirmed that he had gone into the hospital in Florida last Friday (3-12). She described
him as “very sick” when he went in.

He tested positive for Covid, and also had what she labeled as “Covid Pneumonia”, which she also
referred to as double pneumonia.

The shorter story is that he wound up being incubated in order for the Doctors to try some medicine
used in Europe.

That was not successful, Hospice was called, and an hour after the tube was removed, he passed away
on March 18, 2021

He has already been cremated.

While he and his wife were technically Florida residents, they regularly came to Ohio, primarily in the
summers, which allowed him to spend time with both bands.

The family plans on a private grave side service in Ohio for the family only at some future date, and
then they will have a Memorial Service at a later point, possibly in May.




